
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
LOS ANGELES COUNTY METROPOLITAN  

TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY  
PROPOSED FY2014 BUDGET 

 
 
 

The Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority will 
hold a public hearing on its proposed FY2014 budget (July 1, 2013 
- June 30, 2014) at 1:00 pm on Wednesday, May 15, 2013.  The 
meeting will be held in the MTA Board Room on the 3rd floor of the 
Gateway Plaza Building, One Gateway Plaza, and Los Angeles, 
CA  90012. 

 
Copies of the budget document will be available for public 
distribution 15 days in advance of the hearing and can be obtained 
by E mail to the Records Management Center (RMC) at 
RMC@metro.net.  The document can also be picked up at RMC on 
the Plaza level of the Gateway Building or viewed on the internet at 
www.metro.net/budget. 

 


